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  The Future Computed ,2018
  Showstopper! G. Pascal Zachary,2014-04-01 This
“inside account captures the energy—and the
madness—of the software giant’s race to develop a
critical new program. . . . Gripping” (Fortune
Magazine). Showstopper is the dramatic, inside
story of the creation of Windows NT, told by Wall
Street Journal reporter G. Pascal Zachary. Driven
by the legendary David Cutler, a picked band of
software engineers sacrifices almost everything in
their lives to build a new, stable, operating
system aimed at giving Microsoft a platform for
growth through the next decade of development in
the computing business. Comparable in many ways to
the Pulitzer Prize–winning book The Soul of a New
Machine by Tracy Kidder, Showstopper gets deep
inside the process of software development, the
lives and motivations of coders and the pressure
to succeed coupled with the drive for originality
and perfection that can pull a diverse team
together to create a program consisting of many
hundreds of thousands of lines of code.
  Microsoft Defender for Endpoint in Depth Paul
Huijbregts,Joe Anich,Justen Graves,2023-03-03 Gain
an in-depth understanding of Microsoft Defender
365, explore its features, and learn successful
implementation strategies with this expert-led
practitioner's guide. Key Features Understand the
history of MDE, its capabilities, and how you can
keep your organization secure Learn to implement,
operationalize, and troubleshoot MDE from both IT
and SecOps perspectives Leverage useful commands,
tips, tricks, and real-world insights shared by
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industry experts Purchase of the print or Kindle
book includes a free PDF eBook Book
DescriptionWith all organizational data and trade
secrets being digitized, the threat of data
compromise, unauthorized access, and cyberattacks
has increased exponentially. Microsoft Defender
for Endpoint (MDE) is a market-leading cross-
platform endpoint security solution that enables
you to prevent, detect, investigate, and respond
to threats. MDE helps strengthen the security
posture of your organization. This book starts
with a history of the product and a primer on its
various features. From prevention to attack
surface reduction, detection, and response, you’ll
learn about the features, their applicability,
common misconceptions, and caveats. After
planning, preparation, deployment, and
configuration toward successful implementation,
you’ll be taken through a day in the life of a
security analyst working with the product. You’ll
uncover common issues, techniques, and tools used
for troubleshooting along with answers to some of
the most common challenges cybersecurity
professionals face. Finally, the book will wrap up
with a reference guide with tips and tricks to
maintain a strong cybersecurity posture. By the
end of the book, you’ll have a deep understanding
of Microsoft Defender for Endpoint and be well
equipped to keep your organization safe from
different forms of cyber threats.What you will
learn Understand the backstory of Microsoft
Defender for Endpoint Discover different features,
their applicability, and caveats Prepare and plan
a rollout within an organization Explore tools and
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methods to successfully operationalize the product
Implement continuous operations and improvement to
your security posture Get to grips with the day-
to-day of SecOps teams operating the product Deal
with common issues using various techniques and
tools Uncover commonly used commands, tips, and
tricks Who this book is for This book is for
cybersecurity professionals and incident
responders looking to increase their knowledge of
MDE and its underlying components while learning
to prepare, deploy, and operationalize the
product. A basic understanding of general systems
management, administration, endpoint security,
security baselines, and basic networking is
required.
  Introducing Microsoft WinFX Brent Rector,2004
Target Audience: Professional DevelopersAbout the
Technology: Windows XP is the grand finale to a
product and technology arc that started with
Windows 95 and Windows NT. Windows XP combines the
experience, robustness, and compatibility of the
existing product lines into a single platform that
is great for businesses, consumers, and partners
alike. Longhorn delivers new scenarios for
knowledge workers and a new application platform
based on .NET in new form factors like Tablet PC
that will take the PC where it has never been
before. Central to this Client OS is the revision
and upgrade of all the Application Programming
Interfaces (APIs) to take advantage of the managed
code of the .NET Framework, along with updated and
enhanced User Interface features which represent
the latest thinking in user experience design
techniques
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  Showstopper! the Breakneck Race to Create
Windows NT and the Next Generation at Microsoft
Pascal G. Zachary,2009-06 Showstopper! is the
dramatic, inside story of the creation of Windows
NT, told by Wall Street Journal reporter G. Pascal
Zachary. Driven by the legendary Bruce Cutler, a
picked band of software engineers sacrifices
almost everything in their lives to build a new,
stable, operating system aimed at giving Microsoft
a platform for growth through the next decade of
development in the computing business. Comparable
in many ways to the Pulitzer Prize-winning book,
The Soul of a New Machine by Tracy Kidder,
Showstopper! gets deep inside the process of
software development, the lives and motivations of
coders and the pressure to succeed coupled with
the drive for originality and perfection that can
pull a diverse team together to create a program
consisting of many hundreds of thousands of lines
of code.
  Essential Windows Presentation Foundation (WPF)
Chris Anderson,2007-04-11 Windows Presentation
Foundation (WPF) replaces Microsoft’s diverse
presentation technologies with a unified, state-
of-the-art platform for building rich
applications. WPF combines the best of Windows and
the Web; fully integrates user interfaces,
documents, and media; and leverages the full power
of XML-based declarative programming. In Essential
Windows Presentation Foundation, former WPF
architect Chris Anderson systematically introduces
this breakthrough platform, focusing on the
concepts and techniques working developers need in
order to build robust applications for real users.
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Drawing on his unique experience as an architect
on the team, Anderson thoroughly illuminates the
crucial new concepts underlying WPF and reveals
how its APIs work together to offer developers
unprecedented value. Through working sample code,
you’ll discover how WPF draws on the Web’s simple
models for markup and deployment, common frame for
applications, and rich server connectivity, and on
Windows’ rich client model, simple programming
model, strong control over look-and-feel, and rich
networking. Topics explored in depth include WPF
components and architecture Key WPF design
decisions–and why they matter XAML markup language
Controls Layouts Visuals and media, including 2D,
3D, video, and animation Data integration Actions
Styles WPF Base Services
  Extreme DAX Michiel Rozema,Henk
Vlootman,2022-01-20 Discover the true power of DAX
and build advanced DAX solutions for practical
business scenarios Key FeaturesSolve complex
business problems within Microsoft BI tools
including Power BI, SQL Server, and ExcelDevelop a
conceptual understanding of critical business data
modeling principlesLearn the subtleties of Power
BI data visualizations, evaluation context,
context transition, and filteringBook Description
This book helps business analysts generate
powerful and sophisticated analyses from their
data using DAX and get the most out of Microsoft
Business Intelligence tools. Extreme DAX will
first teach you the principles of business
intelligence, good model design, and how DAX fits
into it all. Then, you'll launch into detailed
examples of DAX in real-world business scenarios
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such as inventory calculations, forecasting,
intercompany business, and data security. At each
step, senior DAX experts will walk you through the
subtleties involved in working with Power BI
models and common mistakes to look out for as you
build advanced data aggregations. You'll deepen
your understanding of DAX functions, filters, and
measures, and how and when they can be used to
derive effective insights. You'll also be provided
with PBIX files for each chapter, so that you can
follow along and explore in your own time. What
you will learnUnderstand data modeling concepts
and structures before you start working with
DAXGrasp how relationships in Power BI models are
different from those in RDBMSesSecure aggregation
levels, attributes, and hierarchies using PATH
functions and row-level securityGet to grips with
the crucial concept of contextApply advanced
context and filtering functions including TREATAS,
GENERATE, and SUMMARIZEExplore dynamically
changing visualizations with helper tables and
dynamic labels and axesWork with week-based
calendars and understand standard time-
intelligenceEvaluate investments intelligently
with the XNPV and XIRR financial DAX functionsWho
this book is for Extreme DAX is written for
analysts with a working knowledge of DAX in Power
BI or other Microsoft analytics tools. It will
help you upgrade your knowledge and work with
analytical models more effectively, so you'll need
practical experience with DAX before you can get
started.
  Showstopper! G. Pascal Zachary,1996
  Microsoft 2.0 Mary Jo Foley,2008-04-15 Does Bill
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Gates?s retirement consign Microsoft to the
corporate retirement home as well? Mary Jo Foley
doesn?t think so. Her 25 years of Microsoft-
watching provides a unique vantage point from
which to speculate on how Microsoft might write
its next chapter. Identifying signposts and
interpreting clues she knows well, Foley offers a
thought-provoking view of the software giant?s
post-Gates future. Don?t be surprised to be
surprised.
  Software Engineering with Microsoft Visual
Studio Team System Juan J. Perez,Sam
Guckenheimer,2006-05-09 Software Engineering with
Microsoft Visual Studio Team System is written for
any software team that is considering running a
software project using Visual Studio Team System
(VSTS), or evaluating modern software development
practices for its use. It is about the value-up
paradigm of software development, which forms the
basis of VSTS: its guiding ideas, why they are
presented in certain ways, and how they fit into
the process of managing the software lifecycle.
This book is the next best thing to having an
onsite coach who can lead the team through a
consistent set of processes. Sam Guckenheimer has
been the chief customer advocate for VSTS,
responsible for its end-to-end external design. He
has written this book as a framework for thinking
about software projects in a way that can be
directly tooled by VSTS. It presents essential
theory and practical examples to describe a
realistic process for IT projects. Readers will
learn what they need to know to get started with
VSTS, including The role of the value-up paradigm
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(versus work-down) in the software development
lifecycle, and the meanings and importance of
“flow” The use of MSF for Agile Software
Development and MSF for CMMI Process Improvement
Work items for planning and managing backlog in
VSTS Multidimensional, daily metrics to maintain
project flow and enable estimation Creating
requirements using personas and scenarios Project
management with iterations, trustworthy
transparency, and friction-free metrics
Architectural design using a value-up view,
service-oriented architecture, constraints, and
qualities of service Development with unit tests,
code coverage, profiling, and build automation
Testing for customer value with scenarios,
qualities of service, configurations, data,
exploration, and metrics Effective bug reporting
and bug assessment Troubleshooting a project:
recognizing and correcting common pitfalls and
antipatterns This is a book that any team using or
considering VSTS should read.
  Windows NT Len Feldman,1993 This title addresses
the issues surrounding the migration to NT. It
clarifies what the move will mean from the
standpoint of the end user, the developer, the
manager and the business. Buying into NT means
that an organization is accepting Microsoft's
vision of computing for the 1990s.
  Show-stopper! G. Pascal Zachary,1994
  The Microsoft Platform Ahead David S. Platt,2004
Gain an expert, high-level understanding of
Microsoft .NET Framework 2.0--including prerelease
insights on the next version of Microsoft Visual
Studio. What problems can .NET solve? What
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architectural approaches does it take to solve
them? How do the major technologies--including
Microsoft ASP.NET 2.0, Web Services Enhancements
(WSE), and the .NET Compact Framework--fit the
bigger picture? Author David Platt tackles these
questions and more in his customary style--
concise, witty, and ultimately pragmatic. He
presents topics and examples from the top down,
illuminating simpler concepts first then
progressing to greater technical detail--meeting
the needs of managers, architects, and code-hungry
programmers all in a single, eminently readable
guide. Get the insights and examples you need to
work with: Microsoft .NET Framework 2.0
Parameterize classes with the new generics
mechanism Recover unmanaged resources with
enhanced garbage collector methods Use ClickOnce
deployment for easy software installation and
updates Web Services Enhancements/WSE 2.0
Facilitate user authentication and packet signing-
-without writing code Control WSE administratively
ASP.NET 2.0 Use new Web Forms controls for a
consistent, personalized user experience Take
advantage of built-in authentication and
authorization capabilities Run and debug projects
on the desktop--without Internet Information
Services (IIS) .NET Compact Framework Exploit
streamlined classes for fast, lightweight
development and fewer bugs Write resource-
efficient code for the Pocket PC and other smart
devices Deliver maps and directions from a
Smartphone Visual Studio 2005 Download code
samples in Microsoft Visual Basic and C# Includes
two bonus chapters. See additional technology
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previews in the Appendix, covering: The next
generation of the Microsoft Windows operating
system, code name Longhorn, featuring the new
WinFS storage system The next version of Microsoft
SQL Server, code name Yukon
  Visual Basic .NET at Work Tony Martin,Dominic
Selly,2002-09-18 Gain the tools to create 10
reusable enterprise projects utilizing the new
features of VB.NET Going beyond the standard
reference books, Tony Martin takes readers step-
by-step through the process of creating ten
reusable enterprise applications with the next
version of Microsoft's leading programming
language-Visual Basic.NET. Readers will start by
building a standard application template, which
will form the basis of all the projects. Martin
explains how to combine VB.NET with other key
technologies, such as Web Services, ASP.NET, XML,
WebForms, and the Microsoft Mobile Framework, to
solve the important issues corporate Visual Basic
programmers face today. Microsoft Technologies CD-
ROM includes complete source code for the projects
in the book and the third-party tools required to
build the projects. .NET Platform: The next big
overhaul to Microsoft's technologies that will
bring enterprise distributed computing to the next
level by fully integrating the Internet into the
development platform. This will allow interaction
between any machine, on any platform, and on any
device. Visual Basic.NET: The update to this
popular visual programming language will offer
greater Web functionality, more sophisticated
object-oriented language features, links to
Microsoft's new common runtime, and a new
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interface. ASP.NET: A programming framework
(formerly known as Active Server Pages) for
building powerful Web-based enterprise
applications; can be programmed using VB.NET or
C#. C#: Microsoft's new truly object-oriented
programming language that builds on the strengths
of C++ and the ease of Visual Basic; promises to
give Sun's Java a run for its money.
  Microsoft VBScript Step by Step Ed
Wilson,2006-11-29 Get guidance from a well-known
scripting expert—and teach yourself the
fundamentals of Microsoft Visual Basic Scripting
Edition (VBScript). This tutorial delivers hands-
on, self-paced learning labs to help you get
started automating Microsoft Windows
administration—one step at a time. Discover how
to: Manage folders and files with a single script
Configure network components with Windows
Management Instrumentation Administer users and
groups using subroutines and Active Directory
Service Interfaces (ADSI) Design logon scripts to
configure and maintain user environments Monitor
and manage network printers Back up and edit the
registry—avoiding common pitfalls Handle errors
and troubleshoot scripts Simplify administration
for Microsoft Exchange Server 2003 and Internet
Information Services 6.0 Includes a CD featuring:
All practice exercises 100+ sample scripts to
adapt for your own work For customers who purchase
an ebook version of this title, instructions for
downloading the CD files can be found in the
ebook.
  Microsoft Project For Dummies Cynthia Snyder
Dionisio,2022-01-05 Blow past the jargon and get
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hands-on, practical guidance on managing any
project with Microsoft Project Lean. Agile.
Hybrid. It seems that project management these
days comes with more confusing buzzwords than
ever. But you can make managing your next project
simple and straightforward with help from
Microsoft Project For Dummies. This book unpacks
Microsoft’s bestselling project management
platform and walks you through every important
feature, step-by-step, until you’re ready to take
on virtually any project, no matter the size. From
getting set up for the first time to creating
tasks, managing resources and working with time
management features, you’ll learn everything you
need to know about managing a project in
Microsoft’s iconic software. You’ll also find:
Totally updated guidance that applies to both the
desktop version and Microsoft’s new subscription-
based Microsoft Project Online Helpful information
on integrating Agile practices and techniques into
your project “Golden rules” that keep a project
on-track and on-time Ways to effectively manage
your resources with Microsoft Project’s built-in
functionality Managing a project, big or small, is
no easy task. Luckily, Microsoft Project For
Dummies can take a lot of the hassle out of your
day-to-day life. Learn how to take advantage of
this powerful software today!
  The Old New Thing Raymond Chen,2006-12-27
Raymond Chen is the original raconteur of Windows.
--Scott Hanselman, ComputerZen.com Raymond has
been at Microsoft for many years and has seen many
nuances of Windows that others could only ever
hope to get a glimpse of. With this book, Raymond
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shares his knowledge, experience, and anecdotal
stories, allowing all of us to get a better
understanding of the operating system that affects
millions of people every day. This book has
something for everyone, is a casual read, and I
highly recommend it! --Jeffrey Richter,
Author/Consultant, Cofounder of Wintellect Very
interesting read. Raymond tells the inside story
of why Windows is the way it is. --Eric Gunnerson,
Program Manager, Microsoft Corporation Absolutely
essential reading for understanding the history of
Windows, its intricacies and quirks, and why they
came about. --Matt Pietrek, MSDN Magazine's Under
the Hood Columnist Raymond Chen has become
something of a legend in the software industry,
and in this book you'll discover why. From his
high-level reminiscences on the design of the
Windows Start button to his low-level discussions
of GlobalAlloc that only your inner-geek could
love, The Old New Thing is a captivating
collection of anecdotes that will help you to
truly appreciate the difficulty inherent in
designing and writing quality software. --Stephen
Toub, Technical Editor, MSDN Magazine Why does
Windows work the way it does? Why is Shut Down on
the Start menu? (And why is there a Start button,
anyway?) How can I tap into the dialog loop? Why
does the GetWindowText function behave so
strangely? Why are registry files called hives?
Many of Windows' quirks have perfectly logical
explanations, rooted in history. Understand them,
and you'll be more productive and a lot less
frustrated. Raymond Chen--who's spent more than a
decade on Microsoft's Windows development team--



15

reveals the hidden Windows you need to know.
Chen's engaging style, deep insight, and
thoughtful humor have made him one of the world's
premier technology bloggers. Here he brings
together behind-the-scenes explanations,
invaluable technical advice, and illuminating
anecdotes that bring Windows to life--and help you
make the most of it. A few of the things you'll
find inside: What vending machines can teach you
about effective user interfaces A deeper
understanding of window and dialog management Why
performance optimization can be so
counterintuitive A peek at the underbelly of COM
objects and the Visual C++ compiler Key details
about backwards compatibility--what Windows does
and why Windows program security holes most
developers don't know about How to make your
program a better Windows citizen
  Microsoft Sentinel in Action Richard Diver,Gary
Bushey,John Perkins,2022-02-10 Learn how to set
up, configure, and use Microsoft Sentinel to
provide security incident and event management
services for your multi-cloud environment Key
FeaturesCollect, normalize, and analyze security
information from multiple data sourcesIntegrate
AI, machine learning, built-in and custom threat
analyses, and automation to build optimal security
solutionsDetect and investigate possible security
breaches to tackle complex and advanced cyber
threatsBook Description Microsoft Sentinel is a
security information and event management (SIEM)
tool developed by Microsoft that helps you
integrate cloud security and artificial
intelligence (AI). This book will teach you how to
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implement Microsoft Sentinel and understand how it
can help detect security incidents in your
environment with integrated AI, threat analysis,
and built-in and community-driven logic. The first
part of this book will introduce you to Microsoft
Sentinel and Log Analytics, then move on to
understanding data collection and management, as
well as how to create effective Microsoft Sentinel
queries to detect anomalous behaviors and activity
patterns. The next part will focus on useful
features, such as entity behavior analytics and
Microsoft Sentinel playbooks, along with exploring
the new bi-directional connector for ServiceNow.
In the next part, you'll be learning how to
develop solutions that automate responses needed
to handle security incidents and find out more
about the latest developments in security,
techniques to enhance your cloud security
architecture, and explore how you can contribute
to the security community. By the end of this
book, you'll have learned how to implement
Microsoft Sentinel to fit your needs and protect
your environment from cyber threats and other
security issues. What you will learnImplement Log
Analytics and enable Microsoft Sentinel and data
ingestion from multiple sourcesTackle Kusto Query
Language (KQL) codingDiscover how to carry out
threat hunting activities in Microsoft
SentinelConnect Microsoft Sentinel to ServiceNow
for automated ticketingFind out how to detect
threats and create automated responses for
immediate resolutionUse triggers and actions with
Microsoft Sentinel playbooks to perform
automationsWho this book is for You'll get the
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most out of this book if you have a good grasp on
other Microsoft security products and Azure, and
are now looking to expand your knowledge to
incorporate Microsoft Sentinel. Security experts
who use an alternative SIEM tool and want to adopt
Microsoft Sentinel as an additional or a
replacement service will also find this book
useful.
  ASP.NET at Work Eric A. Smith,2002-09-13
Discover how to use ASP.NET to build, deploy, and
run 10 distributed Web applications that can
target any browser on any device ASP.NET provides
developers with the functionality they need to
create enterprise-level Web applications. This
book clearly shows them how to use this framework
to create the top ten enterprise applications that
they will need for their organizations. To build
these applications, Smith explains how to combine
the functionality of ASP.NET with products and
technologies such as VB.NET, C#, ADO.NET, SQL
Server 2000, WAP, XML, HTML, JavaScript, and
Cascading Style Sheets (CSS). The projects include
an address book application, a contact manager
application, advertising manager, online store,
and a Web log analyzer. CD-ROM includes the
complete source code for the ten projects,
additional resource links, corrections, and FAQs.
Companion Web site features a working version of
the ten projects built in the book. Microsoft
Technologies .NET Platform: The next big overhaul
to Microsoft's technologies that will bring
enterprise distributed computing to the next level
by fully integrating the Internet into the
development platform. This will allow interaction
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between any machine, on any platform, and on any
device. Visual Basic.NET: The update to this
popular visual programming language will offer
greater Web functionality, more sophisticated
object-oriented language features, links to
Microsoft's new common runtime, and a new
interface. ASP.NET: A programming framework
(formerly known as Active Server Pages) for
building powerful Web-based enterprise
applications; can be programmed using VB.NET or
C#. C#: Microsoft's new truly object-oriented
programming language that builds on the strengths
of C++ and the ease of Visual Basic; promises to
give Sun's Java a run for its money. Visit our Web
site at www.wiley.com/compbooks/ Visit the
author’s Web site at www.10projectswithasp.net
Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials
are not included as part of eBook file.
  Windows Home Server Users Guide Andrew
Edney,2008-03-03 This book details how to install,
configure, and use Windows Home Server and
explains how to connect to and manage different
clients such as Windows XP, Windows Vista, Windows
Media Center, and more. Its straightforward and
easy-to-understand style will help you maximize
all the benefits that Windows Home Server can
bring. This guide features step-by-step
instructions for configurations, lots of
troubleshooting tips, many useful illustrations
for a quick-to-learn approach, as well as handy
hints, tips, and extensive walkthroughs to get you
up and running as quickly and painlessly as
possible.
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